
 

Council Notes:     Complete Minutes are available on our Website once approved at the next month’s council meeting. 

November 8,  2021 Council Meeting 

Ambulance Service: 

Council requested Administration to contact AHS to get statistical information regarding ambulance use and the availability of 

ambulance service within the Village. 

Assessment Services 

The Village has accepted the proposal from Powers and Associates Appraisal Services Inc. to provide assessment services for 

the Village of Warburg from November 1, 2021 to October 31, 2024. 

Amended Bylaw 166/19 being the Procedure Bylaw 

Council approved First and Second readings to amend Bylaw 166/19 being the Procedure Bylaw. 

Christmas Open House & Meet and Greet 

Council approved that the Christmas Open House & Meet and Greet be held on December 10, 2021 from 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

at the Pioneer Recreation Centre. All COVID-19 restrictions will apply to attendees. 

NRCB Application 

Council approved that the Village will address the specific items relating ot land use planning as per our Intermunicipal Devel-

opment Plan with Leduc County and that the land within the Village boundaries be reconsidered and not be used for manure 

application processes. 

Warburg School 

Council moved that the Village will make a proposal to the Warburg school for use of their sidewalk game stencils in 2022 and 

that in exchange the Village will supply the paint to the school to complete their sidewalks. 

***************************************************************************************************************************** 

Council Notes 

Council Meetings 

Upcoming Regular meeting of Council will be held on Monday, December 13 @ 
7:00 pm in the Municipal basement meeting room.  Please note: All documents 
and notice of delegation intended to be  submitted to the Council must be re-
ceived by the CAO no later than 4:30 p.m. on the Monday of the week prior to 
the meeting. Meetings are open to the Public.  COVID restrictions are in place 
for the health & safety of Council, staff and residents. 

******************************************************************* 

Merry Christmas and Happy 

New Year ! 
(The Village Office will be CLOSED December 24th, 27th and 31st     

for the Holidays.) 


